
From: Berriman Road  
Sent: 04 May 2023 12:24 
To: Planning 
Subject: reference: 2022/3853/P 
 
I would like to oppose the wheel park.  
The reasons follow below: 
 

1. The harmful impact on the 6 listed buildings in the Regents Park; 
Conservation area 

2. the wheel will be 40 meters tall allowing people to look into our homes 
resulting in a loss of privacy; 

3. the impact of significantly large crowds descending into the area strains 
roads and transport 

4. We agree with Metropolitan Police that more visitors will increase 
potential crime levels; 

5. Lose the identity of Camden Town as an alternative and great music 
place to see; 

 
Place take it into account as we don't want more messy around the town. 
 
thank you! 
--  
Regards,  
 
Silva 
 


